
Indian River Photo Club June’s 2023 Newsletter  
 
Hello Members, 
            Summertime is here and it’s starting to warm up 
outside, so plan your photography accordly. Our speaker 
for May’s meaning was Ben D’Andrea. Rex Taylor provided 
the snacks. Lee Benson showed some of his great 
photography with the mini exhibit. Dick Robertson and Bill 
Menzie were the judges for the print contest. There were 
so many other members that help also. The club wants to 

thank all who help to make this club the best. Dues will continue to be 
$30 and money is always needed to keep the club going. 
    This month speaker is Tom Doyle. He will have a great program for 
us. The theme is “Open” for the print and digital contest. For the digital 
contest send your photos to Bill Conway at billcnwy@yahoo.com  
      Next meeting is on Thursday June 22 at 6:30pm which will come 
early this month so mark your calendars. I will see you there. 
 Keep your camera ready, your flash cards clean and your batteries 
charged,  
Billy Ocker IRPC, President 
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June Program “Light and Image Composition “Meeting Speaker - Tom 
Doyle  

Tom Doyle Bio 
United States Marine Corps, 1954 to 1962, four years active duty, Honorable 
Discharge 1962 Sergeant Rifle Squad Leader 
Police Department, City of New York, 1960 to 1993, retired as a Lieutenant 
On leave from NYPD 1987 to 1989 served as Assistant Commissioner for Traffic 
Enforcement, NYCDOT 
On Leave from NYPD 1989 t0 1991 served as Executive Director NYC Medical 
Emergency Services 
1993 to 2000 worked as an emergency services consultant for various companies 
that built computer aided dispatch systems for Police, Fire and Emergency 
Medical Service agencies including a two-year job in London, U.K. from 1998 to 
2000 
2000 to present learning photography and won some awards along the way 
including 2015 Court of Honor Professional Photographers Society of New York 
State 
B.A. Fordham University 1976, History Major 
M.S. Columbia University Graduate School of Business 1980, Operations Research 
 
 
 
 
 



 

May 2023 Winners Theme “Animals” 
 

Class A Color Print 
         
Lee Benson “Painted Bunting” 1st Place 
Tom Doyle “Take Off” 2nd Place 
Mike Stewart “Is It Nap Time Yet” 3rd Place 
Buddy Lauer “Boat Tailed Grackle Dou” HM 

 

Class A Monochrome Print 
 
Tom Doyle “Breakfast” 1st place 
John Wartman “Mono Bird” 2nd Place 
Lee Benson “Bald Eagle “3rd Place 
Kathie Phillips “Dreaming of Freedom” HM 



Class A Special Technique Print 
 
Kim Hunt “Rainbow Dog” 1st Place 
Mike Stewart “Puffin” 2nd Place 
Kathie Phillips “Rafiki” the Mandrill 3rd Place 
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“Is It Nap Time Yet” 
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Buddy Lauer 
“Boat Tailed Grackle Dou” 
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Lee Benson 
“Bald Eagle” 
3rd Place 
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Mike Stewart 
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Kathie Phillips 
“Rafiki” the Mandrill 
3rd Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Digital B Color 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kim Hunt 
1st Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Ben D’Andrea 
2nd Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jennifer Jones 
3rd Place 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Class Digital B Monochrome 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Kim Hunt 
1st Place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jennifer Jones 
2nd place 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bobbi Whitlam 
3rd Place 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Mini Exhibit 
 Lee Benson  
 
 
 

 
June’s Theme is 
“Open” 
 
Board of Directors for 2023 
 
Billy Ocker, President 
Ben D’Andrea, Vice-President 
Joyce Burr, 2nd Vice President 
Tom Doyle, Secretary  
Kathie Phillips, Treasure 
Lou Ciszek, Director 
Bobbi Whitlam, Director 
Etta Ocker, Director 

 
 
Next Meeting on June 22 at 6:30 pm 
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